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February 26, 1991

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
9404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, KS.
66212

Dear Carl :

Thank yu for yur letter of February 8, 1991.
It a surprises a person, just to see how far a
F.M. sugnak will travel and yu are the only one that
had that kind of reception. Being from Kansas myself,
that a quite a distance. Thank yu for Tetter.

Sincererly y sce

Larry Timmo ns
C.E.

WXL P-FM 96.9
KSTT-AM 1170
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